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Start of work 
Pipes for Perth – East Fremantle Stage 2 

Our authorised contractor DM Civil will soon begin work on Stage 2 works to install a new watermain 

along Petra St, at the intersection of Canning Highway, between Hammad St and Bicton Central 

shopping centre. 

Where will the works be happening?  

Works will begin along Petra Street and underneath Canning Highway and down Hammad Street in 

mid-May 2023 from 7am to 5pm on weekdays with Saturdays and nightworks when required, for a 

period of approximately 3 months.   

Once this section has been installed, additional works will be required at other sites in East Fremantle 

to connect the new watermain to the existing network and to decommission the old watermain. Areas 

impacted by the works are shown on the map below. The staging of these works will be shared with 

the community and will be updated on the online portal. 

Search ‘Pipes for East Fremantle’ online to see the latest construction timeline.  
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What will the impacts be? 

Road closures and traffic interruptions:  

• There will be road and lane closures along Petra Street.  

• Traffic management and detours will be in place.  

• Access to shopping centre precincts at the intersection of Canning Highway and Petra Street 

will be maintained.  

• Most work will be occurring within the road.  

• Some verges will be impacted by the works. 

• Foot traffic will be managed by our construction contractor DM Civil and their traffic management 

subcontractor.  

 

Water supply interruptions: There may be a temporary water supply interruption to your property 

during the work. We will contact you directly if your property is affected.  
 

Impacts to businesses: Water Corporation are working with the City of Melville, Bicton Central 

shopping centre and Stammers Marketplace to support property owners and businesses through the 

works as they will be directly impacted. Please continue to support local businesses during construction 

as they will be remaining open and trading as usual during construction. 

We appreciate this work may cause temporary disruptions and thank you for your understanding. 

Help us go paperless 

We’re keen to keep you updated on this work while reducing our paper mailouts. 

 

Search ‘Pipes for East Fremantle’ online to find the latest project information 

including schedule changes, construction and traffic impacts, detours and more. 

 

Sign up for project email updates. Scan the ‘QR’ code on your phone to register. 

Prefer to chat? Contact Jacqui, Senior Communications Advisor on 0455 670 038 

or email pipesforeastfreo@watercorporation.com.au  

 

If you need to report a fault, emergency or                                                            

security issue, call 13 13 75 (24 hours).  
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